GLADESTRY CHURCH-IN-WALES PRIMARY SCHOOL

Website: www.gladestry.powys.sch.uk

Newsletter to Parents

Harvest Half Term (Christian Value – Generosity) October 2020

Dear Parents,

Bring a Cake Day: Thank you, you raised £75 for Macmillan Cancer Support.

Snacks: Thank you for sending in fruit and veg as a snack for your children.

Harvest: Unfortunately we are unable to hold our usual service in the church this year but we will hold a Harvest Celebration in school and we are putting a display on the fence outside. As in previous years we are inviting pupils to bring in small gifts of tinned or dried food which will be donated to the local food bank in Kington. This year toiletries or cleaning products will also be appreciated. All items must be self contained. Please send in any donations by Wednesday, 14th October, thank you.

Surplus IT equipment: We have a scanner (hp scanjet 3570c) and a printer (hp laserjet 2600) which we no longer use. If you or anyone you know are interested in either of these items please let us know.

School Website & Facebook: Work is being posted onto the school website so please remember to check in occasionally to see what your children are learning about in school. We are also setting up a facebook page to share pupils' work, please share it you're your friends if you are a member of facebook - https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Ffb.me%2FGladestryCinW&h=AT0vD-Gkw1yeFrYmZQSiEJyd4tnWUyqnyP66IVu9LpdiJRuzZK40VWLvHldyWTmhONfT085X5yzssL8-nrOVObeqhqywAtzPTSOP9 lokKNrHqK3qUXt y2MjCsUUBfiye4

Please see the accompanying letter for more information, a hard copy will be sent out tomorrow.

Learning Overviews: These will be emailed to you before the end of this week explaining what your children are learning about in school this term.

19 th – 30 th October	Half Term Break
19 th /20 th November	Flu Vaccinations (Nasal)
20 th November	Rags2Riches Collection

Kind regards

Mrs R Beck Mrs K Ingram

Headteacher Assistant Headteacher